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This technical note covers changes to all standard Excel multi-fibre Tight-Buffered and Loose-Tube cables.

Excel Tight-Buffered and Loose-Tube cable fibre colour coding will be changed from the current DIN standard to TIA-598. The 
change will be implemented over the following 12-months beginning June 2016.

Existing stocks of DIN colour standard cables will be depleted over the coming months.

NOTE that this change affects the fibre colour coding only. There are no other changes except the printing on the cable jacket 
will now include ‘TIA-598’.

NOTE that the 12-fibre cables are unaffected.

A cross reference list showing the colour sequence of both TIA and DIN is below.


